From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 18 March 2013 15:26
To: Caroline Roche
Subject: RE: Cotefield Farm, Bodicote
Hi Caroline
 

They have taken on board my comments regarding planting.
 

The play areas are much improved in terms of the amount and type of equipment.
 

A few minor points; The fence should be 1000mm high not 1200, There are no 'No Dog' signs indicated, These should be located in the path not fixed onto the fence.   
There seem to be playground signs indicated but not annotated. These points can be confirmed by email rather than a re-draw. Please copy me in so I have a record.
 

Judith
Judith Ward 
Landscape Planning Officer
